
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Remembrance Weekend. We remember this weekend all those who gave their 
lives for us and around the world where conflicts are still taking place. We ask for 
peace and reconciliation. 

  

Anti-Bullying Week next week and the theme is Make a Noise about Bullying. The 
children will complete Writing and Art activities based on anti-bullying. Please could 
the children come in odd socks on Monday to show that we are all different and 
unique. 

 

Y3 Assembly. We thank Y3 for their assembly on forgiveness and the story of 
Zacchaeus the tax collector. We look forward to Y1’s assembly next Thursday 
16th November at 9am. 

 

NSPCC Assemblies ‘Speak Out Stay Safe’ will take place next week. The children 
are taught to speak out if they are worried, either to a safe adult or Childline. 

 
TRAINING DAY. SCHOOL IS CLOSED on FRIDAY 24TH NOVEMBER 

Reminder: In December your child will perform their play twice. This is so that you 
can have two tickets for each performance and more people in your family can 
share our joy of Christmas and see your child perform. 

With prayers for a lovely weekend, 

  
Sarah Yates 
Headteacher 
 


